Check out this week's campus and community news.

Support our sponsor, the Oshkosh Herald



Support Local News. Support Local Journalism. Subscribe to Oshkosh's weekly newspaper.

WINNEBAGO COUNTY COVID-19 UPDATE

(As of 4 p.m. April 1; Does not include data from portions of the city of Menasha or Appleton that fall within Winnebago County)

Positive: 16 (+4 from 3/31)
Negative: 232 (+27 from 3/31)
Pending: 137 (+21 from 3/31)

STATE of WISCONSIN COVID-19 UPDATE

(As of 2 p.m. April 1)

•Positive: 1,550 (+199)

•Negative: 18,819 (+199)

•Deaths: 24 (+8)

Sources: Winnebago County Health Department, Wisconsin Department of Health Services



Planet Perk offers free meals, smiles to children in need

When Ken Osmond became the owner of Planet Perk Cafe and Catering in 2008, he never imagined that 12 years later he'd be delivering free meals to children in the midst of a global pandemic.

Each morning Osmond and the Planet Perk staff prepare hundreds of meals before leaving the restaurant around 7:30 a.m. to deliver the food to children who can't make it to the Oshkosh Area School District's grab-and-go meal pick-up locations.

Read more.



COVID-19 puts religious gatherings on hold indefinitely

As the novel coronavirus' impact is felt by schools and businesses, places of worship in the Fox Cities are also being forced to adapt after Gov. Tony Evers' Safer at Home order.

Many places of worship switched to streaming services after the March 17 ban on gatherings of 10 or more, allowing congregants to still participate in their practice, despite being unable to gather as a congregation.

Read more.

Homeless shelters struggle to meet needs of guests during pandemic

Local homeless shelters, forced to limit their use of volunteers to enforce social distancing, are struggling to meet the needs of their guests, who are dealing with heightened instability now that public spaces have been closed in the face of the coronavirus pandemic.

"With public spaces closing, businesses restricted and local charities unable to bend any further, the opportunities for resources and support are disappearing every day," local homeless people said in an open letter to the community.

Read more.



Grant: I want to show this first year wasn't just beginner's luck

Hard work, grit, spunk and a whole lot of talent. Those are just a few words that could be used for freshman phenom, Jaylen Grant, who has gotten the .country's attention with his record-breaking indoor track season

From his ability to positively impact others to his blazing speed displayed across multiple sports, UW Oshkosh has an athlete ready to make a mark on its program.

Read more.

Visit The Advance-Titan Website to read more campus and community news.

We need you!

The Advance-Titan is in need of writers for all sections who are willing to work off-site. Add to your portfolio and gain great experience working for the weekly student newspaper. For more information, contact Editor in Chief Carter Uslabar at uslabe78@uwosh.edu.

The Advance-Titan is offering FREE website advertising to businesses impacted

by COVID-19

Contact Ad Manager Collin Tuchalski at tuchac30@uwosh.edu for more information.

Change in printing & distribution

Due to the coronavirus, we are no longer printing and distributing The Advance-Titan. Please check our website - https://advancetitan.com - for regular updates on COVID-19 and other campus and community news.

Find Out More